
Dear Class Leaders,  

The last day of 2020—it has certainly been a year like no other! Through it all I have seen some 
remarkable ways that you have all supported each other. I remain honored to support you 
while you serve your classes.  

Below are a few notes from your Rockbound Highland Home:  

1. Graduate School:  
Planning on going to graduate school? Learn about the Vanderbilt University Bass 
Military Scholar Program and how you can be awarded $25,000/per year for the length 
of your program (Must be accepted into one of the following five programs at 
Vanderbilt; Law, MBA, Education, Medical, or Nursing). Hear from the director of the 
program LTG (Ret) Gary Cheek '80 along with two current USMA recipients, Devin 
Adams '13, JD Candidate 2022 and Evan Kowalski '14, JD Candidate 2023. Please join us 
via a Zoom chat on January 12th at 6pm EST. Click here to log into the webinar on the 
scheduled date/time.  

Be sure to visit the program website at https://www.vanderbilt.edu/bass-military-
scholars/  

2. Register of Graduates Now on Sale!  

In an all-new update of WPAOG’s most historic publication, the 2020 Register of 
Graduates & Former Cadets contains more than 77,000 individual entries recording the 
names, classes and careers of every West Point graduate from 1802 to 2020. The 2020 
Edition features a premium “Red Sash” red cloth binding embossed with gold foil, 
suitable for display in your office or home library. Early Bird pricing is $115 (plus tax for 
applicable states). After March 31, 2021 the price will increase to $150! So order now 
online or call us Mon-Fri, 10am-5pm at 800.426.4725. 

3. Class Advisors:   

Elections have concluded, and your new advisors are currently being assigned to 
WPAOG committees.  Please welcome our new Class Advisors who will be starting 
their terms on January 1, 2021 and will serve until 31 December 2023:   

• Class of 1963 - Rudy Ehrenberg  

• Class of 1973 -       Jeremy “Jerry” Miller  

• Class of 1983 - Phil Clough  

• Class of 1993 - Ashleigh Wehmeyer  

• Class of 2003 - Tracey Lloyd  

• Class of 2013 - Matt Mezer  

A special thank you to Bob Totten ’60. Gary Steele ’70, Bob Morris ’80, Myles Bartley 
’90, Chuck Thompson ’00, and Arron Conley ’10 who have served the last three years 
and will be stepping down today. We appreciate your hard work and support of the 
Long Gray Line and WPAOG!  

https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fus02web.zoom.us%2Fj%2F89452795297%3Fpwd%3DZUhkMkoyTjJsQ2tmV1FYckx3Qk1HUT09%23success&data=04%7C01%7Cjo_ann.shipley%40wpaog.org%7C13721eee3ab742c8ee4a08d8adc6a12b%7Cf2cbd05a86a24149b670d8e97bc8045c%7C0%7C0%7C637450415921397295%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=43Hm9yvvvE6EgbG2J44zpftN7cHzwP0nFoSKICG1yFc%3D&reserved=0
https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fus02web.zoom.us%2Fj%2F89452795297%3Fpwd%3DZUhkMkoyTjJsQ2tmV1FYckx3Qk1HUT09%23success&data=04%7C01%7Cjo_ann.shipley%40wpaog.org%7C13721eee3ab742c8ee4a08d8adc6a12b%7Cf2cbd05a86a24149b670d8e97bc8045c%7C0%7C0%7C637450415921397295%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=43Hm9yvvvE6EgbG2J44zpftN7cHzwP0nFoSKICG1yFc%3D&reserved=0
https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.vanderbilt.edu%2Fbass-military-scholars%2F&data=04%7C01%7Cjo_ann.shipley%40wpaog.org%7C13721eee3ab742c8ee4a08d8adc6a12b%7Cf2cbd05a86a24149b670d8e97bc8045c%7C0%7C0%7C637450415921407287%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=Xt6QcinMHhTcso%2F6GIf9O33oAqkzPHQhmI%2BX6SPtOqk%3D&reserved=0
https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.vanderbilt.edu%2Fbass-military-scholars%2F&data=04%7C01%7Cjo_ann.shipley%40wpaog.org%7C13721eee3ab742c8ee4a08d8adc6a12b%7Cf2cbd05a86a24149b670d8e97bc8045c%7C0%7C0%7C637450415921407287%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=Xt6QcinMHhTcso%2F6GIf9O33oAqkzPHQhmI%2BX6SPtOqk%3D&reserved=0
https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.wpaoggiftshop.com%2Fregister-of-graduates&data=04%7C01%7Cjo_ann.shipley%40wpaog.org%7C13721eee3ab742c8ee4a08d8adc6a12b%7Cf2cbd05a86a24149b670d8e97bc8045c%7C0%7C0%7C637450415921407287%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=x%2Btd81dAu2Tnq9WqaTYXeg%2FMeRerTeMJ8S%2Bvr4DcrfQ%3D&reserved=0
https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.wpaoggiftshop.com%2Fregister-of-graduates&data=04%7C01%7Cjo_ann.shipley%40wpaog.org%7C13721eee3ab742c8ee4a08d8adc6a12b%7Cf2cbd05a86a24149b670d8e97bc8045c%7C0%7C0%7C637450415921407287%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=x%2Btd81dAu2Tnq9WqaTYXeg%2FMeRerTeMJ8S%2Bvr4DcrfQ%3D&reserved=0


This summer we will be asking for Class Advisors from the Classes of 1964, 1974, 1984, 
1994, 2004, and 2014.  

 
I hope you all have a happy and healthy New Year!  
 
Respectfully, 
 
Cathy Kilner  
 
Cathy Kilner ‘90 

Director of Class Services  

 

Direct Phone: 845.446.1563 

Class Services: 845.446.1614 

Class Ring Memorial Program:  845.446.1614 

Membership:  845.446.1614 

50-Year Affiliation Program:  845.446.1614  
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